
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd  July 2020  

Change of Vessel  
MV. Mia Schulte to replace MV. Kwangsi from v.2013  

 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 
 

Please be advised that The MV. KWANGSI will be seamlessly replaced by the 
MV. MIA SCHULTE, commencing on voyage 2013N on our ESEA service. As 
the transition is seamless, there will be no change to the schedule between 
MV. Kwangsi and MV. Mia Schulte.  

The above changes will be published in this week’s schedule. Our customer 
service teams will be in contact to amend bookings to the new vessel. For 
further information, please do not hesitate to contact your local representative.  
 
Regards,  
Pacific Forum Line 

 


